
 

 
 

  

  

 

  

  

 

Year​ ​3-6​ ​‘​Protecting​ ​our​ ​Wildlife’​​ ​Workshops  

 

Dear​ ​parents,  

In the Spring term we have an exciting opportunity in conjunction with Chester Zoo. On Wednesday                

10th January (3.15-4.15pm) Safari Rangers will be running a fun and practical workshop on how to                

create safe spaces for our local wildlife. This will empower the children to look at ways to protect our                   

native species and be real life conservationists. The Safari Ranger will then return on Weds 7th                

February and do another workshop where the children can share what they have done and look at                 

signing​ ​up​ ​to​ ​become​ ​a​ ​Wildlife​ ​Champion. 

If your child is interested in attending these workshops, please fill in the reply slip below and return                  

to school by Friday 15th December. There is space for 30 pupils on the workshops. If it is                  

over-subscribed​ ​we​ ​will​ ​draw​ ​names​ ​out​ ​of​ ​a​ ​hat.  

 

Thank​ ​you 

Miss​ ​Reid 

Assistant​ ​Head 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

​ ​​Year​ ​3-6​ ​‘​Protecting​ ​our​ ​Wildlife’​​ ​Workshops  

 

Name​ ​of​ ​child:​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​​ ​Class: 

 

I​ ​give​ ​permission​ ​for​ ​my​ ​child​ ​to​ ​attend​ ​the​ ​Wildlife​ ​Workshops​ ​on​ ​Wednesday​ ​10th​ ​Jan​ ​and​ ​Weds 

7th​ ​Feb​ ​from​ ​3.15-4.15pm 

 

 

Signed:  

 


